

A Community of Learners

Informational Memo: Annual Satisfaction Survey

TO: School Board

FROM: Trisha Kocanda, Superintendent

January 27, 2015

The Strategic Plan specifies that an annual survey be administered to measure and report specific progress related to satisfaction. This year will be the fourth year that the survey has been administered to parents, community members and staff. The 2014 Survey Summary Report was provided to the Board at its meeting on June 10, 2014.

To better analyze year-to-year results, there are no changes to questions or responses that recommend incorporating at this time. However, we have provided a link to the surveys for your review in case there are any changes that the Board seeks to incorporate. The survey is scheduled to be open from April 20, 2015, through May 1, 2015.